
2025 U7 Annual REPORT 

The first thing I would like to say is thanks to all the coaches, managers and volunteers for 
their work this season wouldn’t happen without them. 

We had 132 kids this year making for 12 teams of 11 kids. I felt the teams ended up quite 
even had no complaints of teams not being competitive. 

We had our tournament on Feb 1,2. It went very well again with 12 teams coming in from 
out of town. Id like to give special thanks the tournament committee members they did 
such a great job. Whole thing ran like a top. 

We wrapped up the year near end of February. By this time you seem to be getting asked 
more often how many shifts do I have left. So, it seems to be a good time to call it a year. 

Hope everyone is getting pumped up for the upcoming season 

Justin Hougham 

 


